
East Honolulu Watershed Management Plan (EHWMP)East Honolulu Watershed Management Plan (EHWMP)
The EHWMP is one of eight district plans prepared by the City & County of Honolulu Board of Water 
Supply (BWS) and DPP. Together, the eight plans comprise the O‘ahu Water Management Plan. The 
EHWMP is intended to be an environmentally holistic, community-based, and economically viable 
watershed management plan that is action oriented and incorporates ahupua‘a-based management 
principles. The plan will identify key water resource issues and recommend policies, strategies, and 
projects to ensure adequate and sustainable water supply for East Honolulu for the next twenty years.     
Learn more at http://www.boardofwatersupply.com/water-resources/watershed-management-plan/east-honolulu-plan

For more information contact:
Barry Usagawa, BWS
busagawa@hbws.org / (808) 748-5900

Melissa White, SSFM (lead consultant)
mwhite@ssfm.com / (808) 628-5861

WATERSHED
PLANNING

LAND USE PLANNING

A COMMUNITY MEETING is being held to share information about the Public Review Draft of the East 
Honolulu Sustainable Communities Plan Update and the kickoff of the Watershed Management Plan. 
Join us to learn about these projects and share with us the issues that are important to your community.    

   

Land Use & 
Watershed planning are 

closely connected in 
Hawai‘i

Please join us for the community meeting:

Monday, March 4, 2019
Koko Head Elementary School Cafeteria

6:30 - 8:30 pm 

The meeting will include a presentation 
and an opportunity for attendees to 

provide their input. 

If you require any special assistance, please contact 
Melissa White (mwhite@ssfm.com) by two days prior to 

the event. 

EAST HONOLULUEAST HONOLULU

East Honolulu Sustainable Communities Plan (EHSCP)

Honolulu Board 
of Water Supply

East Honolulu Sustainable Communities Plan (EHSCP)
The EHSCP provides the vision, implementing policies, and guidelines for the
planning district, which spans from Kāhala to Hawai‘i Kai. It also guides City land use approvals, 
infrastructure improvements, and private sector investment decisions. The City & County of 
Honolulu Deparment of Planning & Permitting (DPP) is updating the EHSCP and will be releasing 
the Public Review Draft in early 2019.

The EHSCP Public  Review Draft will be released and uploaded  to following webage in early 2019: 
http://www.honoluludpp.org/Planning/DevelopmentSustainableCommunitiesPlans/EastHonoluluPlan.aspx

For more information contact:
Thomas Blair, DPP
thomas.blair@honolulu.gov  / (808) 768-8030


